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✅Allocation alert! 📢

In this issue:
· Allocation Information
· ED205 Office Hours TODAY at 2:00
Allocation Information
Today's big news is that Superintendents and LEA Consolidated Grant and Fiscal contacts should have received a memo with information on Title I, II, and III grant guidelines and annual allocations yesterday. If you did not receive that email directly, please check to make sure your status in eGMS is up to date. However, the communication and information on allocations are also attached to this email for your review. 

At press time, the Consolidated grant application in eGMS is poised to open before the end of the week. I will keep you posted!


Reminder: ED205 Office Hours
Wednesday, September 11 from 2 to 3 PM

This session is specific to individuals who work on the ED205 report. 
Stay tuned for another message coming soon with a review of the application process in eGMS. Although I try not to fill out your inbox, it is a busy week as we get programs going!

Be well,
Jen
